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info@oscar.org.au

From: OSCAR President <president@oscar.org.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 15 November 2022 9:21 AM
To: Greg Smith
Subject: Fwd: RE: Turbine Precinct at SCAP

Flag Status: Flagged

Subject:RE: Turbine Precinct at SCAP 
Date:08-11-2022 11:06 
From:Cr Jason O'Pray <Jason.Opray@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au> 

To:"president@oscar.org.au" <president@oscar.org.au> 
Copy:Internet Mailbox CEO Office <CEOOffice@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au>

Good morning Melva 

I note, in his letter of 17 October, Mr Mark Peters, Chair of the Turbine Board has offered to meet with 
you. 

I would very much like to attending this meeting with you once it is arranged as I am interested in the 
responses to the queries you've outlined in your correspondence to FAN.   

Please inform my office of the meeting details once you have agreed on timing and location: 
division8@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

Regards 

Jason. 

Jason O'Pray  |  Division 8 Councillor 

Economy Portfoilio - Economic Development, Innovation, Tourism, Events and Sport 

Sunshine Coast Council 
 
Phone:    0417 574 638 
Email:     jason.opray@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Website: sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Mail: Locked Bag 72 Sunshine Coast Mail Centre Qld 4560 

 
Please consider the environment before printing this email 
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Begin forwarded message: 

From: OSCAR President <president@oscar.org.au> 
Date: 6 November 2022 at 10:48:48 pm AEST 
To: Cr Jason O'Pray <Jason.Opray@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au> 
Cc: Internet Mailbox Sunshine Coast Regional Council 
<scrcmail@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au> 
Subject: Fwd: Turbine Precinct at SCAP 

  

[SCC External Email: Use caution with links and attachments] 

Please forward to the CEO as the email has been sent directly to Cr O'Pray.  

To Cr. Jason O'Pray 

Copy to CEO SCRC - Ms Emma Thomas 

Dear Jason (for response) and Emma (For Your Information) 

Please find attached correspondence to and from OSCAR and the Turbine Board Chair. re 
the Turbine Precinct proposed for the Airport site. I did send the letter to Emma 
Greenhatch at FAN but have not received a response. Obtaining email addresses for the 
Turbine Precinct Project has been well nigh impossible, with Kylee Ezzy from the SCAP 
forwarding the letter to the Turbine Chair. I have also attached his response!! 

Jason, OSCAR members are very concerned about this project, adjacent to a residential 
area and also a tourism focus area. As the Divisional Councillor for the airport site and 
given your enthusiastic support for the Airport being declared a PDA, we feel it is part of 
your responsibility to be up-to-date on the activities at the airport. 

Information about this project is superficial and it would appear that no-one associated 
with the project is prepared to put any details in writing. I have searched the internet 
for details but can only find the hype. 

We would appreciate your response to the questions asked in the letter or advice as to 
where OSCAR can find more written details. 

Regards 

Melva Hobson 

President OSCAR 


